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 COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 TUESDAY, APRIL 26, 2022 
 
 MINUTE ORDER NO. 39 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC COMMUNICATION (DISTRICTS: ALL) 
 
OVERVIEW 
Karen Mulcahey spoke to the Board regarding challenges of working in Child Welfare Services and 
employee wages. 
 
Rachel Randolph spoke to the Board regarding County staffing and employee wages. 
 
Robin Cohen spoke to the Board regarding support for the proposed labor contract. 
 
Crystal Irving spoke to the Board regarding support for the proposed labor contract. 
 
Michael Brando spoke to the Board regarding Board of Supervisors Rule 4. 
 
Russell Little spoke to the Board regarding support for COVID-19 Early Alert Program. 
 
Consuelo Henkin spoke to the Board regarding pharmaceuticals. 
 
Kevin Stevenson spoke to the Board regarding concerns about comments at previous Board meetings. 
 
Amanda Remmen spoke to the Board regarding support for COVID-19 prevention efforts at schools. 
 
Kathleen Lippitt spoke to the Board regarding concerns about impacts on youth from potency of 
marijuana products. 
 
Andrew Prakash spoke to the Board regarding cloud cover. 
 
Audra spoke to the Board regarding law enforcement upholding their oaths. 
 
Sandra Martinez spoke to the Board regarding concerns about the World Economic Forum. 
 
Mary D. spoke to the Board regarding concerns about negative comments about Christians. 
 
Natalie Hays spoke to the Board regarding concerns about past comments by Supervisor Lawson-Remer 
pertaining to Christians. 
 
Eleanor spoke to the Board regarding comments about the public trust and medical freedom. 
 
Judith Howell spoke to the Board regarding requesting funds for solutions to provide access to public 
restrooms. 
 
Blaire Overstreet spoke to the Board regarding improving access to public restrooms for all. 
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Megan Welsh spoke to the Board regarding improving access to public restrooms for all. 
 
Terri Ann Skelly spoke to the Board regarding recommending a ban on flavored marijuana and tobacco 
products. 
 
Becky Rapp spoke to the Board regarding concerns about marijuana vendors setting up booths at parks. 
 
Truth spoke to the Board regarding concerns about the Board’s Rules of Procedure and Consent 
Calendar. 
 
Mitchelle Woodson spoke to the Board regarding improving access to public restroom for all. 
 
Jason Robo spoke to the Board regarding past Board actions. 
 
Barbara Gordon spoke to the Board regarding marijuana use and mental health. 
 
Dean spoke to the Board regarding past Board’s actions, the challenges using the call-in comment 
system, and the pandemic. 
 
ACTION: 
Heard, Referred to the Chief Administrative Officer. 
 
State of California) 
County of San Diego) § 
 
I hereby certify that the foregoing is a full, true and correct copy of the Original entered in the Minutes 
of the Board of Supervisors. 
 
ANDREW POTTER 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

   
Signed    
 by Andrew Potter 


